The Center for Medicare and Medicaid Innovation (CMMI) is hiring now! Are you interested in
innovative ideas to improve the health care system through the Affordable Care Act? If so, this
opportunity is for you.

The Learning and Diffusion Group within CMMI is looking for clinical and other health care policy
professionals with expertise in quality improvement and running multi-institutional learning
collaboratives, to guide the improvement of tests-of-change taking place through new health care
payment and service delivery models being developed and implemented by CMMI.

CMMLI is currently testing alternative models for payment that incentivize care redesign; engage
beneficiaries; harvest best practices; and spread them nationally. These models have the potential to
reduce CMS program expenditures while maintaining or improving the quality of care for CMS
beneficiaries; with the ultimate goal of identifying potential improvements to the Medicare, Medicaid
and CHIP programs.

Please share this exciting news with colleagues who want to be involved with important national health
care issues and be a part of a dynamic, fast-paced, and highly visible team. To learn more about the
work of CMMI, please visit: http://innovation.cms.gov.

If interested, please send a resume and cover letter to matthew.press@cms.hhs.gov.

We look forward to meeting many new candidates in the coming months and, if there is mutual interest,
help you discuss ways for you to join our team.

Thank you for helping to ensure health care security for millions of Americans!



